MINUTES OF THE STAFF MEETING Psychology Department July 27, 1970

The July 1970 staff meeting of the Psychology Department was held at 1 o'clock July 27, 1970 in EP 104.

Dr. Mitchell, Acting Chairman, presided at the meeting.

The major item of business was the presentation of the results of the Comprehensive examination given in the spring. Dr. Martoccia, Chairman of the Comprehensive Committee, presented the following recommendation:

PASS: Childers, Flynn, Francis, Brittain, Walder, Majewski, Smith

FAIL: Hodges

Motion to vote on those who passed (as recommended by the Committee) made by Dr. Mitchell and seconded by Dr. Long. Vote was taken on each person and the recommendation of the Committee was accepted.

Dr. Martoccia moved that Hodges re-take the General-Theoretical part, seconded by Dr. Long. Motion passed.

The meeting adjourned at 1:30.

Charles C. Mitchell

Acting Chairman

Department of Psychology